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     Construction 
continues, with the 
contract awarded March 
26 by City Council to 
Bullseye Construction.  
Work is expected to be 
complete by mid-2013.  
    This project will 
install curb and gutter 
and storm drainage 
along Delta Lake Drive 
and portions of Demill 
Lane, Lisa Circle and 
Michael Drive and 
sidewalk along Delta 
Lake Drive.

City staff will 
continue to keep you 
informed on this project 
by sending you a 
postcard or newsletter 
every four to six 
months.

To view additional 
information regarding 
this project, visit the 
project website located 
at epm.charmeck.org, 
click on Neighborhood 
Projects and Delta Lake.  

For more information: epm.charmeck.org

Engineering & Property 
Management

600 East Fourth Street, 
Charlotte NC 28202-2861

For more information 

on this project, 

please contact: 

Kristie Kennedy, E&PM

Project Manager 

704-336-6194 

kkennedy@charlottenc.gov
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